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Dear Parent/Carers 

 After October half term, the children will be learning all about Ancient Rome. 

To compliment and enhance their classroom learning, the children will be 

taking part in a ‘Romans and Celts’ workshop on Thursday 28th November 

2024.  

The experience will be provided by ‘The Drama Hut’ and will take place at 

school. This provides a wonderful opportunity for the children to take part in 

drama-related activities, improvisation, movement and song.  

During the day, the children will become part of the Roman Army and 

experience the importance the role of discipline played in the life of a soldier. 

They will also explore religious beliefs at this time. Furthermore, the children 

will explore the differences between the Roman and Celtic way of life.  

We would encourage children to dress up for this day, in Roman-inspired 

clothing.  

To cover the cost of this experience day, it will be £9 per child, which we kindly 

ask you to pay via the School Money app by Friday 22nd November 2024. We 

thank you in advance for your support with this curriculum activity, and are 

looking forward to a fantastic day with the children.  

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

The Year 4 Team 


